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June 2007 

Our June meeting on the 11th will be full of fun, 

food and fellowship in no particular order!!  Be 

sure to come see the results of Trudy Cleveland’s 

President’s Quilt Challenge and don’t miss Karla’s 

Philanthropy Quilt -Ugly Duckling Challenge. 

Food…don’t forget food either – your choice: a 

main dish, salad, desert, snacks anything to share.  

Then last but not least, if I’m not mistaken we have 

local talent that will be conducting some demon-

strations.  I don’t have all the details so that part 

will have to be a surprise! 

 

It has been a fun year as First Vice President – Pro-

grams.  I’m looking forward to organizing the auc-

tion for October 2008.  Linda Wilcox has stepped 

forward to give me a hand and you will be hearing 

more from the two of us in the near future. 

 

Candice Dalton 

June Program  
Pot Luck * Presidents Challenge * Ugly 
Duckling Challenge * Member Demos  

Refreshments 
I would like to thank all the people who have been bring-

ing goodies to share at the meeting.  I think I can speak 

for everyone when I say  “YUM!!!”“YUM!!!”“YUM!!!”“YUM!!!”  It is so thoughtful of 

you to take time from your busy day and bake something  

or even just to take the time to stop at the store and 

pick something up.  Thank you to all. 

 

June is our end of the year potluck so lets all get our rec-

ipe boxes out  and find  something really delicious to 

make and share.  I’m not going to designate what you 

bring.  I’ll leave it up to you and I’m sure we’ll get a nice 

balance between main courses and desserts.  The guild 

will provide some soda, water, hot tea and instant cof-

fee.  I’m looking forward to seeing you all there.  

 

Lou Pennock 

Patchwork PostPatchwork Post  
www.friendshipquilterssd.org 
Don Russell, Webmaster 
Debbie Keener, Editor 

  4th of July Quilt Show 
 

The 4th of July is almost here and with it, the quilt show at Old Poway Park. If you 

have a quilt we can display, bring it to the June guild meeting/potluck and give it 

to either one of us. If you are available to help hang the quilts on July 3rd or to 

help July 4th, either during the show itself or afterward to help with dismantling 

the show, let one of us know. As they say “Many hands make light work!”  

 

Karla Seyb-Stockton and Irene Ashkenas 

Upcoming Workshops     
Be sure to see Susan Axelrod.  

Bring your UGLY DUCKLING CHALLENGE en-

tries to the June meeting! All Ugly Duckling Challenge 

quilts will be used for Philanthropy. 

 

 Karla Seyb-Stockton 
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Nominating Committee 
There are still a couple of open board positions. 

President ElectPresident ElectPresident ElectPresident Elect: Fill in for current President when ab-

sent and assume President’s seat the following year. 

Opportunity QuiltOpportunity QuiltOpportunity QuiltOpportunity Quilt:: this is a two year position.  The first 

year is spent designing and completing the quilt and 

the second year you coordinate ticket sales and give 

away the quilt. 

Contact Kathy Kudrawec, Candy Dalton or Debbie 

Keener for more information. 

Submitted by Emily Lawson, Treasurer 
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New Year Workshop Sign-Ups 
 

Thank you all for participating in workshop sign-ups at 

the May guild meeting.  Thank you for your patience, 

too.  I was really busy getting everyone into the classes 

they wanted but was very happy that the line-up for the 

year was well received.  Some classes are at almost at 

maximum, some have waiting lists and some still have 

space available.  You can check the status of the work-

shops on the Programs Tab on our website:  

www.friendshipquilterssd.org.  Click on the workshop to 

view the “status”.  I also have some of the supply lists 

available there (others to follow).  Just click on the 

workshop you’re interested in and then click on “supply 

list”.  Remember that I can only hold your space in a 

workshop if your deposit has been paid.  Workshops 

are now open to non-members on a space available 

basis for an additional $5 per class. 

 

The September workshops with Marti Michell still have 

space available, so contact me if you’d like to sign up 

for one or both.  The 1/2 day class “Machine Quilting in 

Sections” on Monday, Sept. 10, is only a lecture/demo 

– no sewing machines to learn this technique.  The full 

day class with Marti on Tuesday, Sept. 11, is teaching 

us a Log Cabin Block technique using fat quarters and 

then Quilting as you Sew for the second half of the day.  

We will be sewing a sample in this one day class.  Bal-

ances are due at the June meeting for the September 

Marti Michell workshops. 

 

Come join the fun, learn new techniques, meet other 

quilters and make new friends! 

Susan Axelrod – Programs VP 

sewsalot@aol.com  or  760-787-1649 (home) 

 

Board MeetingBoard MeetingBoard MeetingBoard Meeting—The June board meeting is Tuesday, 

6/5/07 @ 7:00 PM, at the home of Julie Ward. It is a 

potluck dinner to include members of both the outgoing 

and incoming board, with transition of materials and 

duties.  Please bring a dish to share. You may contact 

Loretta Harry if you would like to discuss a topic at the 

meeting. 

Quilt In A Day Field Trip –  
December 10, 2007 

 

We have 50 participants signed up for our day of enter-

tainment with Eleanor Burns on Dec. 10th.  I have a few 

people on the waiting list, so please let me as soon as 

possible if you must cancel out of the trip.  We are all 

looking forward to a really fun day.  Thanks for your par-

ticipation.  Balances are due in October for our Quilt In 

A Day Field Trip. 

 

Susan Axelrod – Programs VP 

sewsalot@aol.com  or  760-787-1649 (home) 

 

President’s Quilt Challenge 
 

At the June meeting we will be displaying the Presi-

dent’s challenge entries.  

Two categories will be judged: 

Small quilt: 48” x48” 

Large quilt: 49”x 49” up to Queen size 

 

Trudy Cleveland 

 

Guild Store News 
 

Thanks to all of you who supported the guild store this 

past year.  Even though I only had the store 6 times we 

did very well.  Everything is donated, so it is all profit 

and it goes to the general fund so that we may have the 

best speakers each month. 

  

May’s revenue was $126.15, even though everything 

was half price.  The stock is low now, so when you are 

cleaning out your sewing room, closet, etc., please keep 

the Guild store in mind. 

  

Please support Julie Ward and Ruth Dickerhoff this 

coming year.  Thank you again for all the help, dona-

tions, and support. 

  

Sylvia Lovett 
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    Door Prize Winners 
1. $5 gift certificate from Amidon Quiltworks, won by Judy Byrne.  

2. Fabric from Timeless Treasures & Steam-a-Seam from The Warm Company, won by Frances Symons. 

3. $10 gift certificate from Temecula Quilt Company, won by Sue Smurthwaite 

4. $15 gift certificate from Material Possessions, won by Mary Tabor. 

5. $15 gift certificate from Material Possessions, won by Kathi Doleshal. 

6. Two $10-off purchase certificates from Quilter’s Paradise, won by Pat Kikendau  

7. Steam-a-Seam from The Warm Company & Quick & Easy Quilts book House of White Birches, won by Deanna 

Padilla. 

8. Quilt Book & Fabric Folding Pen from Rosie’s Calico Cupboard, won by Linda Rathburn. 

9. Quilt book & quilt pattern from Rosie’s Calico Cupboard, won by Dawnell. 

10. $15 gift certificate from Material Possessions, won by Rebecca Lighthill. 

11. $15 gift certificate from Material Possessions, won by Mimi Byrne.  

 Congratulations! 
At the 2007 AQS Quilt Show in Paducah, Susan Axelrod’s quilt “A Different Path” won 

2nd place in the category “SMALL WALL QUILTS: 1st Entry in an AQS Quilt Contest”. 

Congratulations to Susan! 

“A Different Path” by Susan Axelrod 
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MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONMEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONMEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONMEMBERSHIP APPLICATION    

FRIENDSHIP QUILTERS OF SAN DIEGO 
 

Date: __________________                         Application Year:   2007/2008 

Name (please print): ___________________________       New / Renew (please circle) 
A d d r e s s :  

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _     

City: ______________________________ State: _______  Zip code: ________-_______ 

Telephone: ________________________ Birthday (Month & Day) __________________ 

Living Treasure: 75 or older    ____ yes    (Form required but fee is waived) 

Newsletter – Please circle one (default is for Online copy):  Online / Mailed 

E-Mail (print clearly): 

______________________________________________________    

Dues amount: $25.00  Make check payable to: Friendship Quilters 

   Bring completed form and dues to next meeting or mail to: 

   Friendship Quilters, PO Box 1174, Poway, CA 92074-1174 

Our next retreat is Sept. 21, 22, 23 

in Temecula.  Due to a low turn out 

a few retreats back, we reserved 

only 20 spots for this retreat.  I have 

twenty people signed up but a few 

of those were not positive they 

could attend.  If there are more peo-

ple interested at the June meeting, I 

will start a waiting list.  I will also 

contact the retreat center and see if 

we can get a few more rooms.  We 

have to limit it to 26 people be-

cause the room just gets too 

crowded with more.  For those peo-

ple who have signed up, I will need 

a $25.00 deposit at the June meet-

ing.  If you cannot be at the meeting 

please mail it to me or send it with a 

friend.   

 

Payment in full will be due at the 

September meeting. 

 

We’re going to have to be stricter on 

our cancellation policy.  In the past, 

if someone has canceled after pay-

ing the full fee, her money has been 

refunded.  The retreat center has 

been getting upset with us because 

they loose money when we reserve 

13 rooms and then only need 10 or 

so.  So if you need to cancel after 

you’ve paid in full and there is not a 

waiting list, you will need to find 

someone to take your spot.  I don’t 

like having to be so strict but we 

want to keep a good relationship 

with the retreat center. 

 

 Lou Pennock 

Retreat 
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Join the fun by entering your quilt in the 

show, take a bus trip to San Diego Quilt 

Show & receive VIP treatment, or volun-

teer and gain free admission to the 

show.  

 

June 9, 2007June 9, 2007June 9, 2007June 9, 2007: Quilt Entry deadline (this 

includes Guild Opportunity Quilts) 

 

August 22August 22August 22August 22, 2007200720072007: Preview Night allows 

you to view the quilts without the crowds. 

Guest speaker Mary Lou Weidman, spe-

cial exhibits, charity raffle and vendors 

are open for Preview Night. Tickets are 

$20 in advance by sending SASE and 

check to SDQS, P O Box 420148, San 

Diego, CA 92142. This event was sold 

out last year!  Proceeds from Preview 

Night & Charity Raffle benefit Meals On 

Wheels.  Hours 6pm-9pm with tea & lem-

onade provided.  

 

August 23August 23August 23August 23----25, 2007:25, 2007:25, 2007:25, 2007: San Diego Quilt 

Show, Thursday & Friday 10am-7pm; 

Saturday 10am-5pm. Charity Raf-

fle...Quilts...Fashions...Quilt 

sales...Special Exhib-

its...Vendors...Dolls...Quilting 

Bee...Opportunity Quilts. 

 

Volunteer opportunities include: 

Quilt display hanging on  Tuesday, Au-

gust 21st (3 hr. morning or afternoon 

shift) 

Quilt display removal on August 25th 

from 5pm to completion (usually less 

than 2 hours) 

Hostess/Host: 2.5 hr shift being a white 

glove angel 

Quilt Sales Booth: Assist potential cus-

tomers in choosing quilts for sale. 

 

To print volunteer forms or quilt entry 

forms see www.sandiegoquiltshow.com. 

 

For bus trip info or other questions, call 

or e-mail: 619-443-2706 or 

sdqs2002@hotmail.com  

San Diego Quilt Show 

Block of the Month   
There was a variety of blocks this year, many beautiful, bright and bold colors.  It would be nice to se all these blocks come 

back for sharing next year. (wishful thinking) A quilt with the January sailboats donated by Lee and Jan was shared at the May 

meeting. 

 

Thank you for your support this last year and please welcome Dawnell Muecke and Kim Szewczynski as next year's host of 

Block of the Month.  A sign up sheet will be passed around at the June meeting. Volunteers are needed for the next year. Sign 

up with a buddy to make it a fun and rewarding experience. 

 

A special thank you thank you thank you thank you to those who donated time, material, cut and packaged the Block of the Month. 

    MonthMonthMonthMonth        CutterCutterCutterCutter            BlockBlockBlockBlock                Won ByWon ByWon ByWon By    

 Sept 2006 Trudy  Cleveland  Leaves & Diamonds  Lou Pennock 

 Oct 2006 Trudy  Cleveland  Christmas Nine Patch  Anne Konrad 

 Nov 2006 Julie Ward  Duck Tracks   Yvonee Regala 

 Jan 2007 Lee Olson &  Grand Sail Boats  Cherie Brown 

   Jan La Grand 

 Feb 2007 Wendy Mathson  Paul Revere's Ride  Ellen Remple 

   & Lisa Coulombe 

 Mar 2007 Valerie Gall  Crane's Nest   Janet Haas 

 Apr 2007 Marsha Skarupa  Sickle Variation   Kathi Dolshal 

   & Peggy Dunn 

 May 2007 Mary Raymond  Tulip Tree Leaf   Winner will be drawn in June 

   & Corky Kuhlman 

Last chance to see my Trunk Show. If you missed my presentation at the March '06 meeting, I 

will be giving another on Saturday September 8, '07 at The Village Quilt. Guild, Scripps Ranch 

Library at 10:00 AM. All are welcome as guests. This should be fun--hope to see you there. 

 Reggie Gross  



Board of Directors 
2007/2008  

Tips and Tricks 
 

For those of you who like hand sewing, here are some 

tips to keep your stitches running smoothly: 

1. For small stitches in hand piecing, use a thin nee-

dle, such as #12 hand appliqué or sharps. I like to 

use straw needles for hand appliqué because they 

are longer and very thin, including at the eye, 

which helps make sharp points. 

2. When sewing inside points on appliqué, try running 

the point of the needle across a glue stick, then 

run the tip under the inside point or curve. It will 

hold under stray threads until you sew the edge 

down. 

3. If you use pins to hold down appliqué pieces, try 

using sequin pins. They are very short and lay flat, 

which helps prevent thread from looping around 

them. Another tip is to pin the appliqué from the 

back of the block. 

 
If you have a clever trick you would like to share with 
the guild, please email me at sidhemagik@cox.net 
 
Happy quilting!  
Deanna Padilla 
 

June Birthdays 2007 
Michael Aiello   26 
Evie Arend   17 
Martha Berntsen  21 
Deborah Boyd   6 
Cherie Brown   6 
Judy Byrne   14 
Candy Dalton   9 
Reggie Gross   21 
Roxanne Howell  14 
Linda Kerridge   5 
Jackie Koenig   10 
Dawnell Muecke  6 
Francine Nadey  5 
Nancy Pechersky  6 
Peggy Quiseng   15 
Jane Teller   13 
Joan Warczakowski  8 

 
Happy Summer! 

 
For those that have July and August birthdays – 
Happy Birthday a little early.  See you in September.  
Kathi Doleshal  
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President Loretta Harry 

President Elect  

First VP/Programs Susan Axelrod, 

Kathy Kudrawec 

Second VP/Programs Lyn Mardesich, 

Lee Mary Heath 

Secretary Mary Casner 

Treasurer Cheryl Wilson 

Advertising Diana Lott 

Banner Stephanie Gragg 

Block of the Month Dawnell Muecke, 

Kim Szewczyski 

Block Exchange  

Door Prizes Deanna Padilla, 

Stephanie Gragg 

Historian Lyn Mardesich 

Librarian Yvonne Gagne 

Mailing  Irene Ashkenas 

Membership/Directory Francine Nadey 

New Member Hostess Jenni Morris 

Newsletter Debbie Keener 

Opportunity of the Month Rebecca Lighthill 

Opportunity Quilt  

Parliamentarian Debbie Keener 

Philanthropy Lee Olson,  

Jean Nagy 

Public Relations/Media Roberta Russell 

Quilt Events  

Quilt San Diego Liaison Miriam Machell 

Refreshments Lou Pennock 

Retreat Coordinator Lou Pennock 

Round Robin  

SCCQG Mary Tabar 

Sharing Lois Russell 

Telephone Tree Lyn Mardesich 

Ways and Means—Store Julie Ward, 

Ruth Dickerhoff 

Ways and Means—Auction Candice Dalton 

Webmaster Lois Russell 
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Calendar of Events 

June 8June 8June 8June 8----July 4, 2007: July 4, 2007: July 4, 2007: July 4, 2007: San Diego County Fair “Salute to Heroes”, celebrating international, national and local heroes. 

June 22June 22June 22June 22----June 23, 2007: June 23, 2007: June 23, 2007: June 23, 2007: Orange County Quilt Guild presents “Flowers of Tuscany” Quilt Show.  Friday and Saturday, 9AM-5PM, Anaheim 

First Christian Church, 520 W South Street, Anaheim.  Featured Artist—Donna O’Brien  http://www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com 

June 23, 2007: June 23, 2007: June 23, 2007: June 23, 2007: Olde Towne Quilters of Nipomo presents June Blooms at Creative Patches Quilt Shop and Retreat Center, 136 N. 

Thompson Road, Nipomo, CA. 10 am to 4 PM. Free admission. Quilt show and sale, gift boutique, bake sale, raffling mini quilts and an 

opportunity quilt. 

June 28June 28June 28June 28----July 4, 2007: July 4, 2007: July 4, 2007: July 4, 2007: Julian Woman’s Club Annual Heritage Quilt Show. 10am-5pm weekends, noon-4pm weekdays, Town Hall, 2129 

Main St., Julian. New and cherished quilts belonging to local residents will be displayed. 

July 12July 12July 12July 12----15, 1915, 1915, 1915, 19----22, 2007: 22, 2007: 22, 2007: 22, 2007: 2007 Southern California Quilters Run. Hours are 9 AM to 9 PM Thursday through Saturday, and Sunday, 9-5. 

Believe it or not, there are 37 shops on board this next year! 

August 4August 4August 4August 4----5, 2007: 5, 2007: 5, 2007: 5, 2007: Santa Monica Quilt Guild Quilt Show at Loyola Marymount College. Quilts on display, quilt auction, guild boutique, 

merchant mall and more! For details visit our website: www.santamonicaquiltguild.org 

August 23August 23August 23August 23----25 2007: 25 2007: 25 2007: 25 2007: San Diego Quilt Show, San Diego Convention Center, 1111 W. Harbor Dr. San Diego. Hall H., Thurs and Fri 10 am - 

7 pm, Sat. 10 am - 5 pm. $7. www.sandiegoquiltshow.com.  Guest Artist—Mary Lou Weidman. Charity Preview Aug 22, 6-9PM, $20 in 

advance, $30 at the door. 

Friendship Quilters Guild of San DiegoFriendship Quilters Guild of San DiegoFriendship Quilters Guild of San DiegoFriendship Quilters Guild of San Diego is a non profit corporation organized to 

educate the community and to promote interest in all forms of quilting.  General Guild meetings are held the second Monday of the month.  Meetings are held 

at Valley Elementary School, Poway, CA.  Annual membership is $25 from June 1 to May 31 of the following year.  At the January meeting, membership dues 

are reduced to $15 for the remainder of the fiscal year.  Members who are not able to attend meetings or enjoy other benefits of regular membership may pay 

$10 per year for a “Newsletter Only” membership and pay the guest fee of $5 per meeting on the occasions when they are able to attend a meeting. 

 

More information is available on the website www.friendshipquilterssd.org.  The Patchwork PostPatchwork PostPatchwork PostPatchwork Post is published monthly for members and neighboring guilds.  

Comments and articles are always welcome and may be mailed to the Newsletter Editor, Friendship Quilters, PO Box 1174, Poway, CA 92064 or sent to keen-

er80@cox.net.  Deadline is the Friday following the general meeting.  Deadline is the Friday following the general meeting.  Deadline is the Friday following the general meeting.  Deadline is the Friday following the general meeting.  To advertise in the Patchwork Post, contact TBD.  Articles in this newsletter may be re-

printed if proper credit is given.  Copyrighted artwork may not be reprinted without written permission of the artist. 
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1451 Montiel Road, Suite 140 
Escondido, CA 92026 

Philanthropy - 2007-2008 
 

Since the Friendship Quilt Guild does not meet during the 

summer, we have decided to help us keep in touch with each 

other by holding a series of summer, philanthropy activities. 

This will be fun for you and great help to others in need. 

  

Save These Dates: June 25th, July 16th and August 13th 

  

June 25 - The first event will be held in Ramona at the Mt 

View Community Church (Hwy 78 & Ash, Ramona) on Mon-

day, June 25 from 10 am until 3pm. We'll make "Wheel Chair 

Bags" for wounded veterans. Kits will be available or you can 

make your own using your fabric or ours.  This will be a POT 

LUCK event, so bring your favorite pot luck food! 

  

July 16
 
- Our Christmas in July project will be making Christ-

mas socks for St. Clair’s and/or nursing homes. This will take 

place at Amidon's Quiltworks (12625 Danielson Ct, Ste 111, 

Poway, CA 92064, phone 486-0696) on July 16, from 10am 

to 3pm. Please bring scraps of Christmas fabric for this activ-

ity to the June guild meeting or on July 16. Bring your own 

BROWN BAG LUNCH for this event. 

August 13 - Placemats will be made at Paradise Quilting 

(1451 Montiel Road, Ste 140, Escondido, CA 92016, phone 

760-738-9677). Kits will be available to sew for this activity 

OR you can bring your own fabric and pattern. This will also 

be a BROWN BAG LUNCH activity. 

  

NOTE: For these philanthropy events, please bring sewing 

machine, pins, scissors, mats, rulers and cutting blades, 

thread - both dark and light to mix or match the bags, place-

mats and socks. We can always use scraps of Hobbs Heir-

loom 80/20 or Warm and Natural, at least 12" x 20" for these 

projects. 

  

Please address any questions or concerns to Jean Nagy at 

858-613-8711 or  

Lee Olson at 858-484-8665.  

  

Can't make workshops: Don't feel bad if you can't make the 

workshop(s). Just call us and ask for a pattern OR use your 

own patterns. Wheelchair bag should be at least 18" by 18" 

and have ties to fasten it to the wheelchair. Christmas stock-

ing can be any size. A placemat should be around 18" by 

12". 

Thousands of Quilters Caravan in  
Quest For…Fabric?  

What possesses thousands of quilters to get into their 

cars and trek for hours and hours and days and days over 

miles and miles? Why, fabric, of course! The 9th Annual 

Southern California Quilt Run is ready, set, sew and go 

over two extended weekends, Thursday through Sunday 

July 12-15 and July 19-22.  

 

Thirty-four quilting shops throughout Southern California 

are participating and make up the route that extends as 

far east as Palm Springs, as far south as El Cajon, as far 

west as the ocean, and as far north as Lancaster. The 

Southern California Association of Quilt Shop Owners, a 

membership organization comprised of sewing shops in 

Southern California that identify themselves primarily as 

quilt shops sponsors this yearly event. Preparations and 

plans for the 2007 Southern California Quilters Run be-

gan in September 2007.  

 

All 34 shops will be open from 9 AM to 9 PM Thursday 

through Saturday, 9 AM to 5 PM on Sunday to provide 

ample time for folks to make the trek.  

 

There’ll be lots of fun, lots of hysteria and lots of frenzy! 

Join in the caravan of quilters, and be eligible for all kinds  

of prizes! Get yourselves together, get the jalopy out of 

the garage, pack some laughs and some snacks, and get 

ready to have the time of your quilting life!  

 

For more information, pick up a Quilt Run brochure at 

Sewing Arts Center. Full details are also available online 

at www.SoCaQuiltShops.com.  



Friendship Quilters Guild of San Diego 

P.O. Box 1174 

Poway, CA 92064 

June 2007 

13000 Bowron Road 

Poway, CA 92064 

(858) 748-5485 

Valley Elementary School is located South of Poway 

Road on Bowron Road. 

Friendship Quilters of San Diego 
meets at Valley Elementary School 

Next General Meeting 

 

June 11, 2007 
� Name Tag 

� Refreshments/Dish to Share 

� Your Mug 

� Library Books 

� Donations for the Guild Store 

� Items for Sharing 

� President Challenge &  
Ugly Duckling Quilts 

 

Doors Open for Setup      6:00pm 
Tables Ready                     6:30pm 
Meeting Begins                  7:00pm 
 

Don’t’ forget to help put chairs away  
after the meeting 


